Weekly News
(Last updated on: 2/5/2020)
Dear Parents,
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In the new year of 2020, everyone's heart is affected by the new
Coronavirus epidemic in Wuhan. Facing this epidemic is a precious
opportunity for us to understand our lives and responsibilities. It is also an
opportunity for children to learn how to use their strength to care and to
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help those in need. Therefore, the Greater Memphis Chinese School has
established a GoFundMe webpage (http://gf.me/u/xf3ivs) so that parents
and children can support the epidemic area in Wuhan, collect funds to
purchase urgently needed materials in the epidemic area, and transfer
everyone's love to Wuhan as quickly as possible! Let us unite and work
together to help Wuhan overcome the difficulties.

Thank you!
GMCS School Admin
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